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*************************************************************** 

Parking lot renovations are a key priority in the Kimberly School District’s Building Plan for 

utilizing the state of Idaho’s Modernization funds. To ensure the parking lot improvements are 

completed in time for the start of the 2025–2026 school year, the process must begin now. 

The proposed parking lot projects include: 

• The lot south of Kimberly Elementary School (KES) 

• The bus stop and new parking area west of KES 

• The lot west of the KES playground 

• The lot south of the District Office 

• The maintenance parking lot utilized by RISE 

Starr Corporation has provided an initial estimate for the project. If the board approves moving 

forward, the project will be put out for bid. 

 


